
Wayne K. Curry Administration Building  1301 McCormick Drive, Largo, MD 20774 
(301) 952-4131  www.princegeorgescountymd.gov

The Honorable Benjamin H. Grumbles  
Secretary of the Environment 
Maryland Department of the Environment 
1800 Washington Boulevard 
Baltimore, Maryland 21230  

Dear Secretary Grumbles: 

Prince George's County is pleased to submit its Financial Assurance Plan (FAP) covering 
fiscal years FY 2021 and 2022 as required by Senate Bill 863 (2015)

. 

The County continues to implement its FAP to meet its impervious surface restoration 
requirements using two programs: 1) the Clean Water Partnership with Corvias Solutions, Inc.; 
and 2) Prince George’s County’s Department of the Environment Capital Improvement Program. 

Senate Bill 863 required the County to demonstrate that it has the funds to meet 100% of 
the projected costs of impervious surface restoration for the next two fiscal years (fiscal years 
2021 and 2022).Over the next two years, the County estimates that it will treat 2, 599 impervious 
acres at a total implementation cost of around $148M, a number that is based on preliminary 
design and engineering estimates. The County's Financial Assurance Plan meets the State's 
requirements. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Floyd Holt, Deputy Chief 
Administrative Officer of Government Infrastructure, Technology and Environmental Services, 
at (301) 952-4227. 

Sincerely, 

Calvin S. Hawkins II, Chairman Angela D. Alsobrooks 
Prince George's County Council Prince George's County Executive 
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